
 
 

JOHN TUELL  
John A. Tuell currently serves as the 

Executive Director for the Robert F. 

Kennedy National Resource Center for 

Juvenile Justice at the Robert F. Kennedy 

Children’s Action Corps.  Prior to this 

appointment, from 2001 – 2009 Mr. Tuell 

served as the Director of the MacArthur 

Foundation’s Models for Change: Systems 

Reform in Juvenile Justice Initiative at the 

Robert F. Kennedy Children’s Action 

Corps.  Mr. Tuell has been an author 

and/or contributing author to numerous 

publications and issue briefs that support 

the work of the Dual Status Youth Initiative 

and Probation System Review, and related 

issues impacting the juvenile justice 

system and related youth serving systems.  Prior to the MacArthur 

Foundation work in 2001, Mr. Tuell served in the U.S. Department of Justice 

from 1997-2001, during which time he was the Deputy Director of the State 

Relations and Assistance Division in the Office of Juvenile Justice and 

Delinquency Prevention (OJJDP).  Mr. Tuell worked from 1979-1997 in the 

Fairfax County, Virginia Juvenile and Domestic Relations District Court.  Mr. 

Tuell earned his Bachelor of Social Work degree from James Madison 

University and his Master of Arts degree in Criminal Justice from George 

Washington University.  


